
 
16​th​ March 2020  

 
 
 

Parent’s Evening 
 
 
Dear parents / guardians, 
 
Purely as a precautionary measure, we will be postponing Parents’ Evening this            
week and will provide an alternative date as soon as possible. Apologies for any              
inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding your child, please contact your child’s class             
teacher. 
 
Regarding the coronavirus outbreak, I’d like to reassure parents that we are            
receiving advice daily from the Department for Education and Public Health England            
and are following it stringently. We will keep you updated with any changes or              
developments as soon as they arise. Please continue to follow general advice and             
guidance provided on the government website ​www.gov.uk​. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Mr S Jevons 
 
Head of School  
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